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Subject: Cyber Security advisory regarding social media. 

A case of online impersonation involving top management of NHPC has come to our 

notice. The scammer is targeting both retired and serving employees of the corporation 

through text/WhatsApp. The potential consequences of such actions can range from 
financial losses and reputational damage to data theft or other significant cyber-related 
harm. 

All employees are strongly urged to not respond to any such messages and refrain from 
falling into any trap set by such malicious persons. If any suspicious message 
impersonating senior NHPC officials is received by anybody, same should be immediately 
reported to IT coordinator of the division/location and CISO NHPC at mail id 
ciso@nhpc.nic.in . 

(Durgesh Kumar) 
Group DGM (IT) 
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